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TOIRMA Update
Transitioning to Fall

I remember a good family friend telling me 
years ago “time flies by quicker as you get older.” 
I heard the words of course, but they really didn’t 
register. Back then, school years seemed to last 

forever and crawl by at a snail’s pace. Only the last few 
weeks of summer seemed to speed up. Well as they say, 
“that was then, and this is now.” To put it simply, today 
it seems like Memorial Day, Independence Day, and 
then it’s time for the kids to go back to school. Throw 
in educational meetings throughout the state, the High-
way Commissioner’s Summer Seminar, and a TOIRMA 
Board of Trustees meeting and the once snail’s pace is a 
rocket’s pace. Here we are in the month of September, 
so now what?

I would like to reflect on the events and activities of 
the spring and summer months. It was great to partici-
pate in the Township Officials of Illinois (TOI) regional 
educational programs throughout the state. The five 
sessions were interesting, educational, and it is always 
nice to see our members and hear what’s going on in 
their neck of the woods.

In early August, the Township Highway Commis-
sioners of Illinois (THCOI) held the Summer Seminar 
in Peoria. This event is an excellent opportunity for 
Illinois highway commissioners to learn and share ideas 
with other commissioners. I appreciate the THCOI 
board inviting the TOIRMA Team to participate in the 
educational sessions again this year. Our staff focused 
on the importance of traffic control signage rules, 
ongoing sign maintenance, and TOIRMA’s partnership 

with the Illinois Public Works Mutual Aid Network 
(IPWMAN). The TOIRMA Team presented Course D 
of the “Illinois Highway Commissioners Certification 
Program.” This session focused on risk management, 
safety and loss control, claim prevention, and post claim 
and accident reporting. We appreciate the continuing 
working relationship with THCOI and look forward to 
future joint ventures. In addition to the scheduled edu-
cational sessions, the Summer Seminar is a tremendous 
occasion for highway commissioners to hear from oth-
ers and share experiences regarding relevant issues from 
their townships and road districts.

Annual Member Survey
Now that we are moving towards the fall season, I 

would like to switch gears and ask that all TOIRMA 
Contacts in each township/road district be on the look-
out for our “Annual Member Survey.”

On October 1, 2019, we will be mailing the Survey 
to all designated TOIRMA Contacts. Upon receiving 
the Survey, we ask that the Contact complete the Survey 
and return it to TOIRMA. We even include a self-ad-
dressed prepaid envelope with the Survey.

Your feedback is very much appreciated and in past 
years has been the basis of enhancing TOIRMA’s cover-
ages. In fact, the TOIRMA Team evaluates the respons-
es and responds to any that require action accordingly. 
TOIRMA Contacts be on the watch for the Survey, and 
thank you in advance for your attention.

     As an elected official... does your 
world seem out of control at times?

  Has dis-harmony 
invaded your board?

Leading Leaders Consulting LLC -  MAIL:  1812 Country Club Road - Woodstock, IL 60098 - PHONE: 815-887-5100

     Are outside elements
working to undermine
you and your duties?

     Would a confidential, external 
3rd-party source help in addressing 
issues facing you, or your board?   

     Rather than procrastinating, make 
better use of your time... pick up your 
phone and make an appointment with 
people who have been in your shoes. 

     Save time, money and aggravation.

     Our consultants have decades of 
experience in elected and appointed 
positions serving the public.

     We are here to make your efforts 
productive,  enjoyable and worthy of 
those you serve.

Visit our website for more information:
www.leadingleadersconsulting.com
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IPWMAN Partnership
TOIRMA is partnering with IPWMAN. During cal-

endar year 2019, for any TOIRMA member that joins 
IPWMAN for the first time, TOIRMA will reimburse 
that member the 2019 IPWMAN membership fee. For 
more information about IPWMAN membership, please 
visit ipwman.org, or feel free to contact IPWMAN by 
email, info@ipwman.org, or telephone (844) 479-6269. 
Once your IPWMAN membership has been paid, 
please provide TOIRMA a copy for reimbursement. 
Send it to our office by email: pjacob@toirma.org, fax: 
(217) 744-8011, or by mail: TOIRMA, 3217 Northfield 
Drive, Springfield, IL 62702.

Thank you for your attention to these matters. As 
always, if you have any additional questions, please 

feel free to contact me toll-free at (888) 562-7861 or by 
email at jdonelan@toirma.org.

Think Safe … Drive Safe … Work Safe

As of August 23, 2019, the following TOIRMA mem-
bers have not deposited their 2019 dividend check. If 
your township/road district is on this list below, please 
deposit your dividend as soon as possible. Thank you!

Township County

Carrigan Township Marion County

Meacham Township Marion County

New Haven Township Gallatin County

    Phone: (800) 851-9664
          Fax: (815) 284-8815
Website: www.bonnell.com
Address: 1385 Franklin 

Grove Rd. Dixon, 
IL 61021

SALES. SERVICE. INSTALL.

B O N N E L L  M A N U F A C T U R E D  E Q U I P M E N T .  D E M A N D E D  B Y  T H O S E  W H O  K N O W  Q U A L I T Y .

Visit TOIRMA’s website,
toirma.org


